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Newsletter – September 2018 

 

Term 1 Wed 5th Sept to Fri 19th Oct 

Term 2 Mon 29th Oct to Tue 18th Dec 

Term 3 Mon 7th Jan to Fri 15th Feb 

Term 4 Mon 25th Feb to Fri 5th April 

Term 5 Tues 23rd April to Fri 24th May 

Term 6 Mon 3rd June to Tues 23rd July 
 

 

To prevent choking incidents please ensure that any 

grapes, tomatoes or soft fruit ie cherries are cut into 

quarters and that any stones have been removed. 

   

Lunch Time 

Welcome back to everyone, we hope you had a good Summer break and a big hello to all new children who 
have joined us.  We hope you all settle in quickly and enjoy your time at Pre-School. 

PLEASE DO NOT BRING 

ANY NUTS OR NUT 

BASED PRODUCTS 

 

Sound of the Week 

Lions class focus on one sound per week.  

Could you please help your child to 

encourage their phonic sounds to find an 

object connected with Sound of the Week 

and bring in an object for Show & Tell. 

5th Sept ‘a’, 10th Sept ‘b’, 17th Sept ‘c’ etc 

PLEASE ENSURE THAT ALL ITEMS OF CLOTHING 

INCLUDING COAT, HAT ETC ARE NAMED 

 

AGM – Thursday 18th October – 8.15pm 

Our Annual General Meeting is 
scheduled for Thurs 18th October.  It 
really is important that as many parents 
as possible attend this event which lasts 
no longer than 30 minutes 

 

 

Planning/Useful Information 
Please check out the noticeboards in 
the Foyer for our daily activities 

Second Hand Uniform 

There is Second Hand Uniform in the 

Foyer for sale – 

Sweatshirts £3.50 

Polo Shirts £2.50 

 

Please do follow us on Facebook, we have a Private 

Group where parents and staff can share photographs 

and information safely.  Please note that the staff should 

never be tagged in posts. 

                

 If your child is unable to attend 

their session could you please ring 

the Pre-school 01892 724261 

Following Safeguarding Policies we 

would like to remind parents that the 

use of mobile phones is strictly 

prohibited within the Pre-school 

http://www.brenchleypreschool.co.uk/

